King and Queen County General and Special Elections Canvass

The Electoral Board of King and Queen County convened in an open meeting on November 9, 2016 at
10:00 a.m. for the Provisional Ballot Meeting. Mr. Bill Riley, Chairman of the local Republican Party, was
in attendance. Five Provisional Ballots were received on Election Day, November 8, 2016.

The Provisional Ballot meeting went into closed session to review information presented by voter
present. Voter will return on Thursday, November 10, 2016 with more information. The Electoral Board
gualified one ballot and disqualified three provisional ballots.

The Electoral Board canvass the results of the Election. A motion was made by Chairman, Armistead
Ransone, second by David Broaddus, Vice Chairman to reconvene the King and Queen Provisional
Ballot meeting until Thursday, November 10, 2016, 4:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 12:19 P.M.
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